
Assessment Committee Meeting 
May 31, 2012 

 
Present:  Mary Ann Traxler, Nancy Turner, Kitty Green 
 
Kitty is working on the Institutional Report that needs to be submitted 60 days prior to the Focus 
visit.  That makes the date about August 1. 
 
We discussed SPA progress.  Kitty indicated that she will turn her attention to NCTE as soon as 
the Institutional Report is in. 
 
Nancy will continue working on CECI. 
 
MaryAnn is in contact with ACEI and the Dean is willing to underwrite efforts to get 
consultation from them. 
 
Kitty shared all the data gathered this spring and indicated IR already has reports back on all of 
it.  We’ll talk about this at the August 22nd Assessment Retreat. 


